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1. The Department of Environment and Natural Resources-Bulacan will conduct a series of
environmental education lectures/symposia to various public schools in this City
Division as part of their Information, Education and Communication (IEC) campaign 10
raise public awareness on different environmental issues and concerns presently
besetting the country.

2. This City Division enjoins all public elementary and secondary school heads to strongly
support this worthwhile advocacy.

3. Attached herewith is the letter of request for reference.

GER&ELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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August 4, 2016

DR. GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

CITY SAN JOSE DEL MONTE DIVISION
San Ignacio St., Poblacion, CSJDM, Bulacan

Dear Dr. Pascual:
Good day!

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources-Bulacan is conducting series of
environmental education lectures/symposia to various public schools to raise public awareness
on different environmental issues and concerns.

As part of Information, Education and Communication (IEC) Campaign, the lectures/symposia
aim to increase the environmental consciousness and understanding of the students to address
current challenges. Distribution of informative and appropriate reading materials such as flyers
and the conduct of film showing and lecture that focus on biodiversity conservation, climate
change, and solid waste management will help regulate environmental degradation.

In this regard, we would like to inform you that we will be holding said lectures/symposia to
some schools in the City of San Jose del Monte this year. Thus, we would like to request for a
letter-endorsement that indicates your support to our IEC campaigns which we can present
to School Heads in case we coordinate with them.

For inquiries, kindly contact our Provincial Information Officers, Virginia S. Cruz or Marylyn A.
Budac, at telephone number (044) 794-7090 or through mobile number 0922-5488473 or you
may email us at denr_bulacan@yahoo.com.

We look forward to establishing stronger ties with you as we advance the cause of environmental
advocacy here in Bulacan. Thank you very much and warm regards.

Very truly vours,

FE( . ESTEBAN
PE Officer



